
Upcoming Events
Feb. 22nd-Feb. 26th , 2021

What We Are Learning
● Reading:  We will start a new week in our reading unit. 

Check out the back of this newsletter for more info! 

● Math:   We will be wrapping up our SHAPE unit! 

● Writing:  We will continue working on simple 
sentences that use sight words and simple words.  
We will also continue to work on letter formation. 

Dear Kindergarten Families,

We are in the home stretch of 
February! Next week we will be 
assessing kindergarten standards taught 
so far and will be wrapping up the third 
quarter. 

Please have your child continue to 
work on their February reading log. Our 
whole school is striving to increase 
reading outside of school. Prizes and 
pizza coupons will be given to students 
that return their reading log signed by a 
parent. If you need an extra copy, please 
let us know. 

 
Cheers to a great week ahead! 

Ms. Valentiner valentineram@tfsd.org
Mrs. Bloxham bloxhamkr@tfsd.org
Mrs. Seamons seamonsal@tfsd.org

          

● End of Third Quarter is March 5th!
It will be an early release day.  
Kindergarten will go from 8:00-12:45!

● March 8th, return to a 5 day 
learning week: Monday schedule will 
be 8:00am to 12:45pm

REMINDERS:
● Please put an extra set of clothes in 

your child’s backpack!  The weather is 
unpredictable and accidents happen!

● Homework folders will be sent home 
on Tuesdays and need to be returned 
on Fridays!

● After beginning a 5 day week, Ipads 
will no longer be sent home.
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